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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Water Shutdown Effective Tuesday, April 9th 
As we start getting things ready for construction, the contractor needs to shut down the existing water main for 
approximately half a day. Due to the way the new water main needs to be tied into the existing infrastructure; the 
contractor will be unable to do it while it is under pressure. The contractor and City employees have been making 
efforts to coordinate with residents and businesses that will be effected by the shutdown. However, due to the 
complexity of the configuration in the area between 6th and 7th Street, it is possible that some were missed.  
 
Today will be spent preparing the area for shutdown so that the contractor can get in and do the work as quickly as 
possible.  
 
The water main shutdown will start tomorrow April 9th, at approximately 8:00 AM and last roughly 
half of the day.  
 


